Bill Introduced to Aid Housing

Legislation which would
place responsibility with the
Governor’s office for carrying
out the State’s duties under
the Federal Native Housing
Act was introduced in the
State Senate this week at the

request of Governor Hickel.

The Housing Act, passed by
Congress last year, authorizes
a program of federal grants and
loans to a maximum of $10
million to improve Native
housing in Alaska.



